
 

 

Attention all 2nd Grade Parents/Guardians!  A 

Field Trip is Coming Soon!  
All 2nd grade classes will be going on a field trip to Heritage Hill on 

either Monday, October 10th (Miss Vanevenhoven, Mrs. Utrie) or 
on Thursday, October 13th (Mrs. Blahnik, Miss Zygiel). The cost of 

this field trip is $8.05 per student.   
 

New on line Field Trip form and payment system this 
year!  Click here for the link to complete the form for your child 

and also pay the student fee (Scroll down and click on the Bay 
Harbor icon, and then click on the Heritage Hill icon).  A paper 

copy of the field trip form will no longer be sent home.   

Payment is due by next Tuesday, 

September 27th. 

Your promptness in taking care of this as soon as possible is 

appreciated! If you have any questions, please call Sally in the 
Bay Harbor office at 662-8802.   

 
Please remember that we will be outside for most of the day so 

students should be dressed appropriately and wear comfortable 
walking shoes.  A bagged lunch is also necessary.  You can choose to 

send your own bag lunch or purchase a bagged lunch through the 
Food Service School Lunch Program.  Make sure to mark the date of 

the field trip on your calendar and note if your child will need to bring 
a bag lunch to school that day.  

http://howardsuamic470.corecommerce.com/

